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Kenneth (J, Rea, Esu., 
Beaver Hall Hill, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Rea:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of November 9th with reference to 
the new Engineering Building and your recommen­
dation that the caissons could with advantage 
be sunk during the winter months.

I promise you that this matter 
shall receive every consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


